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Details on most of the activity in Region 8 is to be found in the appointed officers’ reports. Hereafter are a few other informations.

New sections in Region 8

In Malta: 
Latvia 

In Quebec: Tunisia, Iraq, Ghana, Zambia

Congratulations to the Delegates who succeeded in the task of pushing the realisation of the suitable petitions, and congratulations to the new chairs.
New sub-section in Region 8
 

Botswana is ready for acceptance by IEEE Board.

Zimbabwe is now eligible.

Other geographical OUs

Region 8 has now an active communication chapter in Uzbekistan
New conferences in Region 8

Sibircon was organized successfully in Novosibirsk

Histelcon has been organized perfectly in Paris

Congratulations and thanks to the organizing committees.

Joint organisation of conferences

In Denver, the proposal to have a say from geographical OUs in the organisation of IEEE general conferences has been accepted. The final wording has to be produced by an ad-hoc committee. It might come out before the end of 2008.

This means that sections in Region 8 and also the Region will be allowed to take a share in the most important activity of IEEE.

Fellows candidatures

The proposal to give sections and regions the same weight as societies in the proposal of fellow candidatures, in order to take into consideration local situations, was defeated in Denver at the MGAB meeting.

